A Song For The Dying Stuart Macbride
Getting the books A Song For The Dying Stuart Macbride now is not type of inspiring means. You could not isolated
going when book hoard or library or borrowing from your connections to edit them. This is an categorically easy
means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online proclamation A Song For The Dying Stuart Macbride can
be one of the options to accompany you considering having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. endure me, the e-book will unconditionally vent you supplementary situation to read.
Just invest little era to admission this on-line notice A Song For The Dying Stuart Macbride as capably as
evaluation them wherever you are now.
duty after a nine-month recuperation from being stabbed
in the abdomen by a murder suspect, Detective Sergeant
Logan McRae of the Aberdeen CID immediately becomes
involved in the ritualistic murder of a three-year-old
boy, whose body is found months after being reported
missing, a case complicated by the disappearance of
another child. A first novel. Reprint.
Stuart MacBride: Ash Henderson 2-book Crime Thriller
Collection Stuart MacBride 2015-04-09 Two Ash Henderson
crime thrillers from the author of four consecutive No.
1 Sunday Times bestsellers.
The Hangman's Song James Oswald 2015-01-20 “The new Ian
Rankin.” —SUNDAY TELEGRAPH The Hangman’s Song is the
thrilling third novel in James Oswald’s Inspector McLean
series, set in Edinburgh. A young man is found hanging
by a rope in his Edinburgh home. A simple, sad suicide,
yet Detective Inspector Tony McLean is puzzled by the
curious suicide note. A second hanged man and another
strange note hint at a sinister pattern. Investigating a
brutal prostitution and human trafficking ring, McLean
struggles to find time to link the two suicides. But the
discovery of a third convinces him of malicious intent.
Digging deeper, McLean finds answers much closer to home
than he expects. Something terrifying stalks the city
streets, and bringing it to justice may destroy all he
holds dear. “Crime fiction’s next big thing.” —DAILY
RECORD
Bloodshot Stuart MacBride 2008-09-16 In the third
installment of the acclaimed mystery series set in
Aberdeen, Scotland, Detective Sergeant Logan MacRae is
assigned the thankless task of investigating a John Doe
abandoned at a local hospital E.R., while searching for
the eight-year-old hoodlum responsible for the death of
an elderly man and trying to prove that a star soccer
player is guilty of a series of rapes. Reprint. 20,000
first printing.
The Christmas Murder Game Alexandra Benedict 2021-09-30
'A perfectly plotted festive mystery' SUSI HOLLIDAY
Twelve clues. Twelve keys. Twelve days of Christmas. But
who will survive until Twelfth Night? Lily Armitage
never intended to return to Endgame House - the grand
family home where her mother died twenty-one Christmases
ago. Until she receives a letter from her aunt, asking
her to return to take part in an annual tradition: the
Christmas Game. The challenge? Solve twelve clues, to
find twelve keys. The prize? The deeds to the manor
house. Lily has no desire to win the house. But her aunt
makes one more promise: The clues will also reveal who
really killed Lily's mother all those years ago. So, for
the twelve days of Christmas, Lily must stay at Endgame
House with her estranged cousins and unravel the riddles
that hold the key not just to the family home, but to
its darkest secrets. However, it soon becomes clear that
her cousins all have their own reasons for wanting to
win the house - and not all of them are playing fair. As
a snowstorm cuts them off from the village, the game
turns deadly. Soon Lily realises that she is no longer
fighting for an inheritance, but for her life. This
Christmas is to die for . . . Let the game begin 'Curl
up by the fire (and lock all the doors) for this
Christmas cracker of a book' C.S. GREEN 'Utterly
original and breathtakingly intriguing . . . A must-read
this Christmas' STEPH BROADRIBB 'The perfect updating of
the classic Christmas Country House mystery . . .
Fabulous festive fun' DEREK FARRELL 'The perfect
Christmas read . . . and puzzles galore for both readers
and the players of the game' W.C. RYAN The perfect gift
for fans of Agatha Christie and classic crime this
Christmas.
In the Cold Dark Ground (Logan McRae, Book 10) Stuart
MacBride 2016-01-01 THE SUNDAY TIMES NO. 1 BESTSELLER
The tenth Logan McRae novel from the No. 1 bestselling
author. ‘Top drawer ... his most epic outing yet’

Coastliners Joanne Harris 2009-10-13 Mado has been
adrift for too long. After ten years in Paris, she
returns to the small island of Le Devin, the home that
has haunted her since she left. Le Devin is shaped
somewhat like a sleeping woman. At her head is the
village of Les Salants, while its more prosperous rival,
La Houssinière, lies at her feet. Yet even though you
can walk from one to the other in an hour, they are
worlds apart. And now Mado is back in Les Salants hoping
to reconcile with her estranged father. But what she
doesn't realize is that it is not only her father whose
trust she must regain.
A Plague of Crows Douglas Lindsay 2013-12-05 A stark and
brutal portrayal of a police officer on the edge and a
killer in control.The Plague Of Crows plants his victims
in a forest clearing, bound to chairs embedded in the
ground. The lucky ones die quickly, the tops of their
skulls missing, birds feeding on the flesh
inside.Detective Sergeant Thomas Hutton lives on the
side of a Scottish mountain, only coming down for weekly
psychiatric sessions in town. But this new serial killer
forces Hutton to end his sick leave and return to duty
in Glasgow.As the months pass and the police remain
clueless in the face of the horrors perpetrated by the
most inhuman serial killer of his time, Hutton finds
himself haunted by his past and plummeting further and
further into a desperate world of sex, alcohol and
guilt.And while he has no idea where to look for the
Plague of Crows, the killer knows exactly where to find
him... Also by Douglas Lindsay featuring DS Thomas
Hutton, The Unburied Dead, and coming in October 2014,
The Blood That Stains Your Hands"I thoroughly enjoyed
Plague Of Crows. It's another superb example of Scottish
crime noir. There are a number of elements to highlight.
The writing is excellent. Sharp, fast paced, gripping."
- Crime Fiction Lover"An excellent, well written story
that will appeal to readers of gritty, down to earth
crime / noir" - Big Al's Books And Pals"The brilliant
and totally entertaining aspect of this novel is the
characters, their shenanigans and their humour. Lindsay
is funny ... and he writes about real folk like you and
me who are just as confused, jealous, broken, greedy and
damaged as we are." - I Meant To Read That"Douglas
Lindsay is a fine Scottish export that should be hailed
in the same way as whisky, Rankin, haggis, tartan and
those Jimmy hats that you can pick up from the Royal
Mile. Super stuff." - Sea Minor"I was at once cringing
at the horror of the murders and then laughing from
Hutton's interactions with the finer sex. It takes a
talented author to pull off such a seamless switch of
gears and Douglas Lindsay is just that." - Just A Guy
Who Likes To Read"If you like very dark and disturbing
fiction, that is superbly written and beautifully
addictive, then this one is definitely for you.
Extremely highly recommended." - Old Dogs And New Tricks
Douglas Lindsay is the author of 13 novels, including
The Unburied Dead (DS Hutton series), We Are The Hanged
Man (DCI Jericho), the surreal thriller Being For The
Benefit of Mr Kite! and The Long Midnight Of Barney
Thomson (the Legend of Barney Thomson series), now a
major movie starring Robert Carlyle and Emma Thompson.
A Song for the Dying Stuart MacBride 2014-06-10 A heartstopping crime thriller and the fourth consecutive No. 1
Bestseller from the author of the Logan McRae series and
Birthdays for the Dead.
A Killing Mind (DI Sean Corrigan, Book 5) Luke Delaney
2018-05-17 The fifth novel in the DI Sean Corrigan
series – authentic and terrifying crime fiction with a
psychological edge, by an ex-Met detective. Perfect for
fans of Mark Billingham, Peter James and Stuart
MacBride.
Cold Granite Stuart MacBride 2006-05-02 Returning to
a-song-for-the-dying-stuart-macbride
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Natural Causes James Oswald 2013-10-08 Edinburgh
Detective Inspector Tony McLean is drawn into a set of
cases separated by six decades, but connected by a
macabre and brutal ritual killing in the first entry of
the Detective Inspector MacLean mystery series. A young
girl's mutilated body is discovered in a room that has
lain sealed for the last sixty years. Her remains are
carefully arranged in what seems to have been a macabre
ritual. For newly appointed Edinburgh Detective
Inspector Tony McLean, this baffling cold case ought to
be a low priority, but he is haunted by the young victim
and her grisly death. Meanwhile, the city is horrified
by a series of bloody killings—deaths for which there
appears to be neither rhyme nor reason, and which leave
Edinburgh's police at a loss. McLean is convinced that
these deaths are somehow connected to the terrible
ceremonial killing of the girl, all those years ago. It
is an irrational theory. And one that will lead McLean
closer to the heart of a terrifying and ancient evil . .
.
Year One Nora Roberts 2017-12-05 The stunning beginning
to an epic hardcover trilogy, #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts weaves an enthralling
saga of suspense, survival, and the journey that will
unite a desperate group of people to fight the battle of
their lives...
The Coffinmaker's Garden Stuart MacBride 2021-08
Flesh House Stuart MacBride 2009-09-29 When body parts
show up in a container at Aberdeen's harbor, they kick
off Scotland's largest manhunt in 20 years--since the
last time they had pursued Kenneth Wiseman. A brutal
killer, Wiseman had been acquitted on a technicality.
But now police are certain he's at work again.
The Missing and the Dead (Logan McRae, Book 9) Stuart
MacBride 2015-06-02 The ninth Logan McRae thriller from
the No. 1 bestseller Stuart MacBride. ‘Dark and griping.
A riveting page-turner’ Independent on Sunday
Birthdays for the Dead Stuart MacBride 2012-01-05 Twelve
years. Twelve dead girls. Thirteen will be unlucky for
some. The Number One bestselling crime thriller from the
award-winning Stuart MacBride. A bloody, brilliant and
brutal story of murder, kidnap and revenge.
The Voices F. R. Tallis 2014 From F. R. Tallis, the
highly-acclaimed author of The Sleep Room, and the
gothic horror The Forbidden, comes a new spine-chilling
psychological thriller, The Voices. Once you've heard
them, you'll never forget them...In the scorching summer
of 1976 - the hottest since records began - Christopher
Norton, his wife Laura and their young daughter Faye
settle into their new home in north London. The faded
glory of the Victorian house is the perfect place for
Norton, a composer of film soundtracks, to build a
recording studio of his own. But soon in the long,
oppressively hot nights, Laura begins to hear something
through the crackle of the baby monitor. First, a
knocking sound. Then come the voices...
The Lodger Marie Belloc Lowndes 2021-09-28 The Lodger
(1913) is a novel by Marie Belloc Lowndes. Inspired by
the infamous murders committed by Jack the Ripper and
Dr. Neill Cream—also known as the Lambeth Poisoner—The
Lodger is a thriller that employs aspects of the popular
penny dreadful novel while maintaining its literary
status as a bone-chilling and highly original tale. “The
room, especially when it be known that it was part of a
house standing in a grimy, if not exactly sordid, London
thoroughfare, was exceptionally clean and well-caredfor. A casual stranger, more particularly one of a
Superior class to their own, on suddenly opening the
door of that sitting-room; would have thought that Mr.
and Mrs. Bunting presented a very pleasant cosy picture
of comfortable married life.” Behind their polished
exterior, the Buntings hide a common struggle. After
countless failures, their business is threatened with
total failure, forcing them to go cold and hungry in
order to keep up appearances. As their savings plummet,
a strange man named Mr. Sleuth arrives offering to pay
for the next month in advance. The Buntings are in no
position to turn him down. At the same time, a series of
brutal murders shocks the city of London, raising their
suspicions and fears to a fever pitch. The Lodger is a
story of desperation and terror inspired by some of the
twentieth century’s most notorious serial killers. With
a beautifully designed cover and professionally typeset
manuscript, this edition of Marie Belloc Lowndes’ The
Lodger is a classic work of British literature
reimagined for modern readers.
a-song-for-the-dying-stuart-macbride

Halfhead Stuart B. MacBride 2009-11-12 Terrifying serial
killer thriller set in the gritty Glasgow of the near
future, from the bestselling author of the Logan McRae
series.
Logan Mcrae, V.11 - Blood Road Stuart MacBride
2019-02-07
22 Dead Little Bodies (A Logan and Steel short novel)
Stuart MacBride 2015-04-09 A short novel from the No. 1
Sunday Times bestselling author, featuring DI Logan
McRae and DCI Roberta Steel.
Stone Bruises Simon Beckett 2014-01-30 'Somebody!' I
half-sob and then, more quietly, 'Please.' The words
seem absorbed by the afternoon heat, lost amongst the
trees. In their aftermath, the silence descends again. I
know then that I’m not going anywhere... Sean is on the
run. We don't know why and we don't know from whom, but
we do know he's abandoned his battered, blood-stained
car in the middle of an isolated part of rural France at
the height of a sweltering summer. Desperate to avoid
the police, he takes to the parched fields and country
lanes but his leg is caught in a vicious animal trap.
Near unconscious from pain and loss of blood, he is
freed and taken in by two women - daughters of the owner
of a rundown local farm with its ramshackle barn,
blighted vineyard and the brooding lake. And it's then
that Sean's problems really start... This nail-shredder
of a thriller - like the fiction of Nicci French or
Gillian Flynn - holds you from the beginning, tightening
its grip as the story unfurls and shocks you with its
final twist.
Twelve Days of Winter Stuart MacBride 2020-10-29 A
collection of interlinked tales of crime and retribution
laced with dark humour, set around the festive season from the No. 1 bestseller Stuart MacBride Thieves, drug
dealers, lap-dancers, gangsters and even the odd good
guy populate these twelve tales exploring the seedier
side of life in North East Scotland.
Boy in the Well Douglas Lindsay 2019-05-30 DI WESTPHALL.
No ordinary detective. No ordinary investigations. A
twisting new crime series set in the Scottish Highlands.
For fans of Stephen King, Christopher Brookmyre and John
Connolly. 'A dark and satisfying mystery . . . This one
comes thoroughly recommended' James Oswald The body of a
young boy is discovered at the bottom of a well that has
been sealed for two hundred years. Yet the corpse is
only days old . . . No one comes forward to identify
#Boy9, and DI Ben Westphall's only suspects are the
farmers on whose land the well sits. They certainly seem
as though they have something to hide. But it might not
be what he thinks. Soon, similarities from an old crime
emerge and Westphall must look to the past to piece
together the dark and twisted events taking place in the
present. ******** WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT BOY IN
THE WELL 'Intricately and expertly plotted . . . What an
ending! One which left me wholly satisfied' 'The mystery
surrounding #Boy9 as he comes to be known is a genuine
puzzle and had me hooked from start to finish as I was
desperate to know who he was and how he got there'
'Westphall is a great character and a breathe of fresh
air in this genre. A great series you will be pleased
you've found.'
Shatter the Bones (Logan McRae, Book 7) Stuart MacBride
2011-01-06 A bestseller from the award-winning Stuart
MacBride. The seventh DS Logan McRae thriller is a
gripping page-turner in which fame and fortune crash
head-on with crime and punishment. No suspects. No
clues. No rest for the wicked.
Hard Man Allan Guthrie 2011-11-01 A Scottish ex-con is
drawn into a violent whirlwind of family drama in this
crime novel by the award-winning author of Kiss Her
Goodbye. Has Pearce finally found his match? A timeserved Edinburgh hard man, Pearce is still recovering
from the recent loss of his mother in a stabbing
incident in a post office robbery. He’s invited by the
dysfunctional Baxter family to protect their pregnant
16-year-old daughter from Wallace, her 26-year-old
husband, a man with a penchant for killing family pets.
Having found out that the baby’s not his, Wallace has
sworn vengeance. Pearce declines the job: he’s no
babysitter. But when Wallace kills Pearce’s dog, he goes
too far. Now it’s personal. It’s time to find out who
the real hard man is. Praise for Hard Man “By turns
hilarious and horrifying, Guthrie’s original voice grabs
the reader and doesn’t let go.” —Kirkus Reviews “Dark,
twisted, violent and brilliant.” —Stuart MacBride,
international bestselling author of the Logan McRae
novelsDESC> crime fiction;international crime
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fiction;international crime novel;hard-boiled;hardboiled crime fiction;hard-boiled crime novel;action
adventure;world literature;scottish literature;21st
century literature;21st century scottish
literature;scottish crime fiction;socttish crime
novel;british crime fiction;british crime novel;exconvict;tough guy novel;tough guy fiction;thug;urban
setting;city
life;gritty;vengeful;revenge;vigilante;vigilante
justice;death;grief;mourning FICTION / Crime FICTION /
Mystery & Detective / International Crime & Mystery
FICTION / Mystery & Detective / Hard-Boiled FICTION /
Action & Adventure FICTION / World Literature / Scotland
/ 21st Century 9780857901729 Allan Guthrie
Close to the Bone (Logan McRae, Book 8) Stuart MacBride
2013-09-12 The eighth Logan McRae novel in the No.1
bestselling crime series from Stuart MacBride. Every
murder tells a story. But not every victim tells the
truth. ‘A terrific writer ... McRae is a delight’ The
Times
Now We Are Dead Stuart MacBride 2017-11-02 She can’t
prove he did it. But she might die trying... From the
Sunday Times No.1 bestselling author of the Logan McRae
series, comes a standalone spinoff featuring DS Roberta
Steel.
Dying Light Stuart MacBride 2006-08-08 Detective
Sergeant Logan MacRae has been bumped to the "Screw-up
Squad," a team made up of the most worthless or
inexperienced members of the homicide department, and
Logan will do anything to prove he doesn't belong there.
Including working overtime on t
Cry Baby Mark Billingham 2020-08-04 Two boys run into
the woods—but only one returns—in this new mystery from
the award-winning “first-rate British crime writer” (The
Washington Post). In the summer of 1996, two boys run
from a playground into the adjoining woods, but only one
comes out. DS Tom Thorne takes on the case—which quickly
spirals out of control when two people connected to the
missing boy are murdered. As London prepares to host the
European Soccer Championships, Thorne fights to keep on
top of a baffling investigation while also dealing with
the ugly fallout of his broken marriage . . . A prequel
to Mark Billingham’s acclaimed debut Sleepyhead―which
the Sunday Times voted one of the 100 books that shaped
the decade―this chilling, compelling novel is the latest
in “a series to savor” (Booklist). “With each of his
books, Mark Billingham gets better and better. These are
stories and characters you don’t want to leave.”
―Michael Connelly, author of the Harry Bosch series
“Mark Billingham has brought a rare and welcome blend of
humanity, dimension, and excitement to the genre.”
―George Pelecanos, bestselling author and Emmy-nominated
writer
A Song for the Dying Stuart MacBride 2014-06-10 A heartstopping crime thriller and the fourth consecutive No. 1
Bestseller from the author of the Logan McRae series and
Birthdays for the Dead.
A Dark So Deadly Stuart MacBride 2017-06-20 A gripping
standalone thriller from the Sunday Times No.1
bestselling author of the Logan McRae series.
The Suspect Michael Robotham 2014-04-15 The
psychological thriller that marked the debut of one of
contemporary suspense fiction's most compelling heroes:
"A gripping first novel...taut and fast-moving." -Washington Post Renowned psychologist Joseph O'Loughlin
has it all -- a thriving practice, a devoted, beautiful,
fiercely intelligent wife, and a lovely young daughter.
But when he's diagnosed with Parkinson's, O'Loughlin
begins to dread the way his exceptional mind has been
shackled to a failing body, and the cracks in his
perfect existence start to show. At first, O'Loughlin is
delighted to be called in to a high-profile murder
investigation, hoping his extraordinary abilities at
perception will help bring a killer to justice. But when
O'Loughlin recognizes the victim as one of his former
patients, an emotionally disturbed young woman who
nearly brought ruin upon him, O'Loughlin hesitates -- a
fateful decision that soon places O'Loughlin at the top
of the lists of both a bullish detective, and a
diabolical killer
Knots and Crosses Ian Rankin 2014-10-21 Inspector John

a-song-for-the-dying-stuart-macbride

Rebus: His city is being terrorized by a baffling series
of murders...and he's tied to a maniac by an invisible
knot of blood. Once John Rebus served in Britain's elite
SAS. Now he's an Edinburgh cop who hides from his
memories, misses promotions and ignores a series of
crank letters. But as the ghoulish killings mount and
the tabloid headlines scream, Inspector Rebus cannot
stop the feverish shrieks from within his own mind.
Because he isn't just one cop trying to catch a killer,
he's the man who's got all the pieces to the puzzle....
Knots and Crosses introduces gifted mystery novelist Ian
Rankin, a fascinating locale and the most compellingly
complex detective hero at work today.
Drummers Drumming (short story) (Twelve Days of Winter:
Crime at Christmas, Book 12) Stuart MacBride 2011-12-12
The final story in a collection of interlinked bitesized tales of crime and retribution laced with dark
humour, set around the festive season – the perfect
length for a short commute. Includes first chapters of
Shatter the Bones and Birthdays for the Dead.
Dark Blood (Logan McRae, Book 6) Stuart MacBride
2010-05-27 The sixth gripping thriller in the No.1
bestselling crime series from the award-winning Stuart
MacBride. Scotland’s finest see first-hand how starting
again can be murder... ‘MacBride is a damned fine
writer’ Peter James
The Dragon Man Garry Disher 2005-07-01 Meet Hal Challis,
Detective for the Mornington Peninsula police force in
Southeast Australia, in the first investigation in this
prize-winning crime series A serial killer is on the
loose in a small coastal town near Melbourne, Australia.
Detective Inspector Hal Challis and his team must
apprehend him before he strikes again. But first,
Challis has to contend with the editor of a local
newspaper who undermines his investigation at every
turn, and with his wife, who attempts to resurrect their
marriage through long-distance phone calls from a
sanitarium, where she has been committed for the past
eight years for attempted murder—his.
The Dragon’s Teeth Ellery Queen 2016-10-27 Cherchez la
femme was one rule of detection Ellery Queen was always
glad to obey—but this case provided too much of a good
thing. One girl was a dazzling creature from Hollywood
with an unfortunate talent for attracting handsome men
and ugly violence. The other was fresh from the French
Riviera, where she specialized in sophisticated fun and
games. Ellery had a dead millionaire on his hands, two
beautiful warring female hellcats on his back, and
danger tightening its embrace as he put his body on the
line to find out which of his two suspects was far more
deadly than any male... A gripping novel of crime and
detection...
22 Dead Little Bodies and Other Stories Stuart MacBride
2015-11-19 From the No. 1 bestselling author of THE
MISSING AND THE DEAD comes the short novel: 22 DEAD
LITTLE BODIES, plus two short stories: STRAMASH and DI
STEEL'S BAD HEIR DAY, and a novella: THE 45% HANGOVER,
all featuring his most popular characters – DS Logan
McRae and DCI Roberta Steel.
Saints of the Shadow Bible Ian Rankin 2014-01-14 Rebus
and Malcolm Fox go head-to-head when a 30-year-old
murder investigation resurfaces, forcing Rebus to
confront crimes of the past. Rebus is back on the force,
albeit with a demotion and a chip on his shoulder. He is
investigating a car accident when news arrives that a
case from 30 years ago is being reopened. Rebus's team
from those days is suspected of helping a murderer
escape justice to further their own ends. Malcolm Fox,
in what will be his last case as an internal affairs
cop, is tasked with finding out the truth. Past and
present are about to collide in shocking and murderous
fashion. What does Rebus have to hide? And whose side is
he really on? His colleagues back then called themselves
"The Saints," and swore a bond on something called the
Shadow Bible. But times have changed and the crimes of
the past may not stay hidden much longer -- and may also
play a role in the present, as Scotland gears up for a
referendum on independence. Allegiances are being
formed, enemies made, and huge questions asked. Who are
the saints and who the sinners? And can the one ever
become the other?
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